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23rd January 1931. 

Dear Miss Hallowes, 

I am writing to ask whether it would be possible for you 

to change the day and time of your lectures on "Hospital 

Nursing" from Thursday at 6 p.m. back to the original time of 

Fridays at 9 a.m. I am very sorry to ask you to do this if 

it should not be quite convenient, but the time as at present 

arranged is almost impossible for the International students 

1ho have a lecture hich they have to attend at tnis College 

until 5.30 p.m. after attending lectures at the College of 

Nursing all the afternoon and rs. Reid knows them to be quite 

unfit to take another lecture at 6 p.m. re should be grateful 

1f you could change the date and time for this year and perhaps 

before arrangements are made for next year you would be good 

enough to consult with us, so that the time agreed upon may be 

mutually convenient. 

Yours sincerely, 

Secretary of the Organisation 
Committee. 


